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Schedule for March 2017 - April 2017 

March 4 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  Our speaker will be Rev. 
James A. Lyons, Pastor, Our Lady of Charity Church. 

March 21 Officers and Trustees meeting.   Our Lady of Charity parish basement Rectory Conference 
Room (RCR) at 7:00 p.m. 

April 1 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  Speaker to be announced. 

April 18 Officers and Trustees meeting.   Our Lady of Charity parish basement Rectory Conference 
Room (RCR) at 7:00 p.m. 

Altar Server Certificate Project to Start 

 

Continue to pray for  
religious vocations 

 

The deadline for essays has passed;  now they will 
be read and winners  selected.  We hope the winners 
will be able to attend our annual Charter Night pro-
gram on May 7 for the recognition they deserve. 
 

Thanks to all who participated in the contest this 
year.   

2017 Essay Contest 

 

Again this March, we will be sending out invitations 
to parishes in western Delaware and Chester 
counties to request certificates recognizing altar 
servers in their parishes. 
 
In 2016, thirty-two parishes of the forty queried 
requested either printed certificates or the digital 
document which they could merge with the names 
of their parish’s certificate recipients.   
 
We provided over 300 printed certificates with 
blank spaces for the recipients’ and pastors’ names.  
We know that some parishes have talented 
calligraphers who can enter the information on their 
certificates. 
 
The fourteen parishes that requested the digital 
document distributed them to nearly 150 recipients.  
We are happy to provide whichever format is 
preferred. 
 
We are asking that parishes let us know their needs  
for printed or digital certificates as soon as possible.  
This will allow us to get the right number of 
certificates printed and distributed to all parishes on 
time.  Thank you. 

2017 Charter Night and Ad Book 

Just a reminder for club members to reserve Sunday 
evening, May 7, for our annual Charter Night event. 
 
In preparation for it, please return all ads for the ad 
book to Marty Frick either at the membership meet-
ings or contact him at 610-361-9397 to arrange de-
livery of ad materials.  Thank you. 


